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LIABILITY NOTE: This information is correct to the best of our 

knowledge, but we would recommend that users make their own 

assessment to confirm that the material meets their requirements. SASA 

A.S accepts no liability for any damage, loss or injury resulting from the 

use of this information. 
 

 

We hereby confirm that during the manufacturing process of SASA Polyester Staple Fiber products, 

the chemicals listed on Annex I, Annex III and Annex IV of POP Regulation - Persistent Organic 

Pollutants - with the EU regulation no. 850/2004 are not intentionally added. 

 

Although the presence of such substances are not reasonably expected, trace levels originating 

from impurities in raw materials or degradation reactions cannot be excluded. 

 

We provide this information to the best of our knowledge and based on our current composition 

and information provided by the suppliers. 

 

In case of any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

 

Best regards, 

 

 

Eylül Rabia BOZ 

 

SASA Polyester San. A.Ş. 

Product Safety Steward 

eylul.boz@sasa.com.tr    

http://www.sasa.com.tr/

